
CIRCULAR TO TRAVEL TRADE  

 

 
10 May 2018 

 

The Peak Tram service resumes at 

10:30 am, 10 May 2018 (Thursday) 
 

Dear Travel Trade Partners 

 

Peak Tramways Company, Limited is pleased to announce that the maintenance and haulage rope 

replacement work for the Peak Tram has been completed and normal service will be fully resumed 

at 10:30 am on 10 May 2018 (Thursday). 

 

For enquiries, please contact: 

 

Peak Tramways Co. Ltd. 

Kathy Liu 

Sales Executive  

Vien Tai 

Director of Sales & Marketing 

Tel: (852) 2849 0877 Tel: (852) 2849 0819 

Email: kathyliu@peninsula.com  Email: vientai@peninsula.com  

Fax: (852) 2849 6237 Fax: (852) 2849 6237 
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